
                               
 
1600 127

th
 Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 
 

 
October 24, 2013 

 

 

Steven King 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

  Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

 

RE: Cancelation of Tariff Number 2 for Rabanco LTD & Rabanco Recycling, Inc. (dba 

Emerald City Disposal). 
 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

We wish to cancel Tariff Number 2 for Rabanco LTD & Rabanco Recycling, Inc. (dba 

Emerald City Disposal). Since the last time this tariff was modified the City of Seattle has 

taken on the responsibility of solid waste regulation. We are asking that this tariff be 

cancelled effective January 1, 2014. 

 

This tariff area is incorporated in our G-12 Certificate which we do not want to alter in any way 

whatsoever. In the event that the City of Seattle chooses to revert to using a regulated solid 

waste collection company in the future, Republic Services will resubmit the tariff for 

consideration 

 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Connor Vander Zalm 

Sr. Market Analyst 

Republic Services 

cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 

p. (425) 646-2426  

 


